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FROM THE EDITOR

Dear authors, researchers and readers,

Journal of Tourism, Leisure and Hospitality (TOLEHO) is out with a new issue. 
We are delighted to have reached more international authors on each issue. We 
appreciate all the attention and the attachment you have shown so far. Tourism 
studies have inherently evolved to the current agenda of the world. Studies about 
the pandemic reflected on the pages in journals. It is decent to see the efforts of 
tourism academy on the issue and these efforts will help tourism industry to steer 
its course to back to normal. As TOLEHO, we are pleased to have become a part of 
these contribution. We are looking forward to the days that the pandemic will be 
over and the whole world will get to healthy days. Wish you joy and happiness, but 
above all this we wish you health.

Cem Işık, Ph.D.

Editor-In-Chief
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